Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Mike Stubblefield <mike@rthicksconsult.com>

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2017 1:08 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; ‘Michael Barrett’; 'Jerry Smith’; ‘Randall Hicks'

Subject: ASAU 149 Trunk line release Final Closure report and Final C-141 form 2RP-3940
Attachments: ASAU #149 Final C-141 (signed).pdf; ASAU149FinalClosureReport_KP.pdf

Dear Mr. Bratcher,

R.T. Hicks Consultants acting as agent for Lime Rock Resources II-A, L.P. is submitting the Final C-141 form and a Final
Closure report for the release that occurred on September 30, 2016 at the ASAU 149 Trunk line. The analytical testing
repots received from Cardinal laboratories are being submitted in a second e-mail. A phone call will be made to verify
NMOCD has received the attached information. Please contact me if additional information is required.

Sincerely,

Mike Stubblefield
R.T. Hicks Consultants
575-365-5034



